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As a rural resident of Central Oregon, I strongly support HB 2929 which Authorizes 

the Water Resources Department to seek injunctive relief if a person has engaged, or 

is about to engage, in activity that is or will be in violation of certain water laws. We 

have already had to lower our well pump and we have many friends and neighbors 

who have either had to lower their well pumps or drill deeper. This is a critical bill for 

our current times. 


